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Welcome Back Roy Stibbs Community!! 
 

Welcome back to Roy Stibbs and the start of what we know will be a positive and rewarding school 
experience for you and your child! We are looking forward to seeing you and plans are already underway for 
a successful, happy year. 
 

Important Notes 
 

First Day of School 
In September on the first day of school, Tuesday, September 3rd, everyone will come to the gym through the 
main doors. The students will remain at school for 45 minutes, from 8:45 a.m. until 9:30 a.m.  The PAC will 
have coffee and treats for you to enjoy as you wait for your children and catch up with other families. 
 

First Week of School – for Grade 1-5 
During the first week of school (September 3rd – 6th), while we confirm registrations and class assignments, 
your child will be grouped in like grade groupings.  The teachers are busy organizing exciting learning 
opportunities revolving around a social responsibility theme.  We hope to move into our new classes early in 
the second week of school.  

• The drop off and pick up locations for the first week grade groupings are: 
o Grade One – Room 8 
o Grade Two- Room 7 
o Grade Three-Room 6 
o Grade Four- Room 12 
o Grade Five – Library 

 

School Supplies 
Children do not need to bring their school supplies until the second week of classes when they are with their 
new teacher.  For the first week, they can bring a labeled Ziploc bag with some essentials such as a pencil, an 
eraser, a pair of scissors, coloring pens and glue. 
 

If you have ordered school supplies from Creative Children, your child’s supplies will arrive at the beginning of 
the school year.  The supplies will be given to the students in the first week of school.  Their teachers will 
either send the supplies home to be labeled, or they will keep the supplies at school and assist your children 
to label them. 
 
Important Forms 
As soon as your child is placed in their new classes, they will receive a package of important forms. Please 
complete and return ALL forms by Friday, September 13th. This information is needed to keep your child safe 
to ensure that we have updated information in order to contact you, especially in case of an emergency.  
 
We hope you had a wonderful summer and we look forward to working with you to provide your child a 
safe, happy and productive school experience.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Laurie Sviatko 
Principal 

Roy Stibbs Elementary 
600 Fairview Street                                 Phone # 604-939-2486 
Coquitlam, BC                                                                                                     Fax# 604-937-8038 
V3J 4A7 
  


